Page 1 of 1

¥\
Joyce Smith
From: Carol Abernethy on behalf of Cal Horton
Sent:  Monday, April 19, 2004 11:14 AM
To: 'Roland Giduz'
Cc: Sally Greene (w); Bill Strom; Cam Hill; Dorothy Verkerk ; Ed Harrison; Jim Ward (w) ; Kevin Foy;

Mark Kleinschmidt ; 'Jim Ward'; 'Edith Wiggins'; Toni Pendergraph; Bruce Heflin; Cal Horton; Flo
Miller; Joyce Smith; Ralph Karpinos; Sonna Loewenthal (sloewenthal@nc.rr.com); Owen Franklin;
Catherine Lazorko; Emily Dickens

Subject: Citizen Comment RE: Street Re-Naming
A copy of your email message has been forwarded to each Council Member.

Carol Abernethy
Exec. Asst.,, Manager's Office
Town of Chapel Hill

----- Original Message-----

From: Roland Giduz [mailto:rgiduz@nc.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2004 10:44 AM

To: Town Council

Subject: Re: Street Re-Naming

Friends:

I have read the various attachments regarding the Airport
Road re-naming proposal being recommended by committee
for consideration tonight.

While various alternatives are cited, none of these include
my proposal of 2.4.04 to you in which I urged you to consider
some major future un-named street as one to be designated in
honor of Dr. King. As an example, I noted that several major
roads, including one proposed to roughly parallel Airport Rd.,
would be built in Carolina North, and would in due time be
given names. I simply urge you to consider this possibility in
your discussions of this significant historical issue.
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